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Attn: Document Control.
Information Security Branch
Division of Security Operations
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Louisiana Energy Services, LLC

NRC Docket No. 70-3103

Subject: Withdrawal of Request for Facility Security Clearance

Dear Mr. Everly,

Notification is hereby submitted in accordance with (10 CFR 95.21) Withdrawal of Request for
Facility Security Clearance that the Non-Possessing Facility Clearance previously submitted on
behalf of Critigen, LLC is hereby withdrawn.

If you have any questions, please contact Bryan McGowen, Facility Security Officer at
575.394.5439.

Respectfully,

Allen Sorrell for
David E. Sexton
Chief Nuclear Officer and Vice President of Operations

cc:

J. Keith Everly, Senior Program Manager
One White Flint North
Mail Stop O-2D-15
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Tyrone D. Naquin, Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Executive Blvd Bldg
Mailstop: EBB2-C40M
Washington, DC 20555-0001
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